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The project will be a partnership between the University of 
Washington and LPC West.  LPC West will lead the 
development of the 266,000 SF class A office building atop 
Brooklyn Station. This project will support the transformation 
of the neighborhood and serve as an elevated gateway to the 
University of Washington.

Approximately 13 administrative departments, 
consisting of ~800-950 employees are currently being 
considered for UDSB occupancy.
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1. Take advantage of operational synergies 
of centralized administrative units 

2. Create a branded gateway to the 
University of Washington Campus for 
light rail users 

3. Encourage transit-oriented development 
consistent with the masterplan

4. Reduce the University’s overall cost of 
leasing administrative space

5. Design a building that sets a precedent 
for efficient and effective administrative 
space usage 
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Questions?


